
Phillips Murrah Breaks Ground
on Modern New Midtown Office
Headquarters

From  L:  Attorneys  Jonna  Vanderslice,  Mark  Hornbeek,  Peter
Wright,  Krishan  Patel,  Camille  Burge,  Austin  Ray,  Jason
Sansone, and Kayla Kuri participate in the groundbreaking of
the new Phillips Murrah headquarters office in Oklahoma City’s
Midtown District.

MAR  13,  2023  –  Phillips  Murrah  is  proud  to  announce  the
groundbreaking of the Firm’s new modern, mixed-use Midtown
headquarters.  One  of  the  motives  for  relocating  is  to
participate in and benefit from the vitality of Midtown.

“The  Firm  is  excited  to  initiate  construction  of  our  new
office building this morning,” said Dawn M. Rahme, Phillips
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Murrah President and Managing Partner. “Today was just the
first step in our relocation to Midtown, and we’re looking
forward to moving in during the Summer of 2024.”

Architect rendering of Phillips Murrah’s
new Midtown headquarters.

The design of the new, five-story office building is intended
to represent the vibrancy of the law firm, featuring wall-to-
wall, floor-to-ceiling windows and large open spaces. Phillips
Murrah will occupy the entirety of the top three floors, which
will include modern collaborative work areas, generous social
common spaces, and convenient, on-site parking access, all
designed  to  better  suit  the  Firm’s  workplace  and  client
service models. A large, outdoor patio on the east side of the
third floor will be a social gathering place exclusive to the
law firm with a direct view of the Oklahoma City skyline. The
bottom  two  floors  will  include  a  restaurant,  retail,  and
additional office space.

The new Midtown Renaissance project, located on the south side

of 10th Street between Hudson and Walker Avenues, is designed
by  Fitzsimmons  Architects  and  is  being  built  by  Lingo
Construction.
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Read more details about the Phillips Murrah building here:
Phillips Murrah: Moving to Midtown. Also, stay connected at
phillipsmurrah.com and our LinkedIn, Facebook, Instagram, and
Twitter feeds for ongoing construction updates.
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